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Celab Recieve Bronze Award from BAE Systems Rochester

Celab has been presented with a Bronze Standard Supplier Performance Certificate by BAE 
Systems, Rochester. The award takes into account a number of key performance indicators such 
as delivery performance, quality, project management skills and achievement of milestones, as 

well as measuring the effectiveness of the relationship between the two companies.

Celab is the first supplier to receive an award under the scheme. The bronze standard that 
acknowledges their efforts on a number of development and production programmes across BAE 

Systems’ Rochester site. The range of products supplied by Celab to BAE Systems includes power 
supplies for military jet and rotary wing applications.

Commenting on the award, Julian Wood, Managing Director, Celab said: “We are proud to be the 
first company to receive this award from BAE Systems, Rochester. I feel it underlines the quality 

of our people, systems, processes and products. We have a very strong working relationship with 
BAE Systems that we look forward to sustaining and nurturing in the coming months and years.”
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